
I can’t believe we are in the last term, this year has gone so quick! I am feeling
very sad about saying goodbye to the children after teaching them for two
years. I have had the best two years getting to know every single one of them
and I am so proud of all the progress they have made! 

Hopefully we have some warmer weather
coming our way! We had lots of unlabelled
jumpers in the classroom I have put into
lost property. Please ensure all jumpers
are clearly labelled so your child can easily
find it. If it is a sunny day, please apply sun
cream before they come to school. Shorts
need to be just above the knee.
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Forest school run by Being Outdoors on Friday has
now finished. I am going to be taking them to the
woods on Tuesday pm1. Please can your child bring
any forest school clothes/shoes in a bag. I am
hopeful that we will have nice weather this term!

KEY DATES
.

LAST TERM!

In Maths this term, we are going to be looking at coin
recognition, position and direction and time. Our
History topic this term is continuing with ‘School
Days’.  Children will be comparing schooling in the
Victorian era to their experiences today. For Science,
we are looking at ‘Seasonal Changes’. Children will
learn about seasonal changes and typical seasonal
weather and events. In PSHE, we are looking at
‘Changing Me’. This term we will be covering the topic
of relationships and growing up. We will be learning
the correct names of our body parts (vulva, vagina,
penis, testicles and anus). We will learn about how
the parts of our body covered by our underwear are
private and that our privacy should be respected. We
will learn about growing from young to old and how
our needs change. 

There will be a whole school transition day
this term so the children can spend some
time in their new classroom with their new
teacher. This will be on Thursday 3  July. rd

Monday 9  June- Phonics screening week. th

Tuesday 10  June- Sports Day (please see
details from Mrs Fisher).

th

Friday 27  June- Summer Fair, 3:15pm.th

Wednesday 2  July- Mini first aid session
for Year 1. 

nd

Monday 7  July- Disco, 3:30-4:30pm. th

Wednesday 23  July- Last day in school.rd

Please make sure you hand in reading folders on Thursdays so we have
time to change all the books. Not all staff have time to change books on
a different day. Folders handed in on Friday will be kept safe until the
week after. Thank you.


